

What's Hiding in Your Garden?

A Saturday Meeting of the Bedford Garden Club Presented by Ruth Levin, a floral designer and owner of Avantgarden At 10 am on September 26, 2015

There is a flower arrangement hiding in your garden throughout the growing season, and you can make a centerpiece that looks like it came from the nicest florist in town.

The presentation will begin with a walk around the gardens of several members of the Club. Ruth will give ideas on how to use plants in unexpected ways and demonstrate how to pick, condition and arrange fresh garden flowers along with greenery provided by our own shrubs and trees. You will be inspired to try it on your own.

The meeting is free and open to the public but registration is required.

To register, please send an e-mail to mary.kernan@gmail.com, or call her at 781-860-0500 and let her know you'll be attending.

Visit the Bedford Garden Club website http://www.bedfordgardenclub.org/